Letter from Walter O’Malley to Frank Schroth

— To &= €62

March 11, 1857
Vero Beach, Florlda

Mr. Frank D. Schroth
The Dally News

157 Remsen Street
Brooklyn, 1, N.Y,

Dear Frank:

I have your two letters at hand, and thank you for
all the information.

A wire from Jack Flynn indicates that his plans
are such that he cannot make a visit.

The Los Angeles matter is much firmer than the
newspaper accounts would indicate.

Sincerelyv,
WFO'M/T Walter F. O'Malley
President

P. 8. Bob Rome, President of the Subways Advertising
Company, is now in eamp and bringS the alarming
revort that a routlne matter having to do with
the extension of cur lease has been put off by

# the Transit Authority. Probably as
OFPie12] retribucion for the Ball Club publicity.

Never a dull moment.
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